
 
 

SOCIETY FOR PERSONALITY ASSESSMENT 

 

Diversity Support Grant(s) 
Deadline: November 30 (each year) 

 

 

 

As part of its overall commitment to diversity, SPA intends to promote and support ethnic 

diversity representation at the SPA Annual Meetings.  Toward that end, the organization is now 

offering diversity support grants of up to $1000.00 to support ethnically diverse professionals or 

students involved in personality assessment who seek to attend the annual convention. 

 

Eligibility 

 

Individuals applying for the grants must be SPA members or student affiliates, or should apply 

to be a member or student affiliate when applying for the diversity grant. Priority will be given to 

students and professionals who may otherwise not be able to attend the annual convention.  

 

Application Process 

 

Applications are available on our web page under the Convention tab, Grants link and the 

Student tab, SPAGS Grants link. Applicants should complete an application online and submit it 

no later than November 30 (each year). 

 

Award Process  

 

Applicants will be notified whether or not they will receive the diversity grant as soon as 

possible after the application deadline.  To receive any award, the recipient must be present at the 

Annual Convention and checks can be picked up at the Annual Convention registration desk.   
 

 

 

 

Society for Personality Assessment 

6109H Arlington Boulevard 

Falls Church, VA 22044 

Phone: (703) 534-4772 

Fax: (703) 534-6905 

manager@spaonline.org 


